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20th December 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you for all the gifts, cards and warm wishes that have come in to school over the last week. 

They are all very much appreciated. 

End of Term 

We had great events this week including a Christmas dinner for everyone and festive attire from 

some. All lunch sittings were enjoyed by all, pupils and staff alike.   

Thank you to the parents and carers who came in to join our Belair, Sunray and Neptune classes in a 

craft session. It was great to see so many join in and some beautiful pieces were made in the session. 

Food Bank Collection 

Thank you for the generous donations for our food bank collection. They will be dropped off to a local 

food bank today. 

Local Offer Activities 

Please see leaflets attached for the schedule for some short break activities that are available over 

the break and shortly afterwards. 

Holiday Support 

If you need any support over the holidays you can call Southwark All Age Disability Team on 020 

7523 between the hours of 9-5 or 020 7525 5000 outside of these hours.  

School starts back for all pupils on Tuesday 7th January. 

Wishing you a peaceful and happy festive period. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

Erin McCarthy 

Head of School 



 



 

 

 


